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Prescription For Murder 
Play readings have been held over the Summer and we have 
found some plays that would be well worth doing. The first 
of these - and our next production - is “Prescription For 
Murder”, a thriller by Norman Robbins

For unavoidable reasons the dates for this play will be 
somewhat different from our usual Monday-Friday 
arrangement. The dates for the play are:

Thursday - Friday 20th - 21st November

Monday - Wednesday 24th - 26th November

The play will be directed by Betty Wilson and we look 
forward to seeing you all there.

Associate Members

Annual General 
Meeting 

The AGM took place on Wednesday 
24th August. The Committee 
consists of  

Andrew Morton (015763 203164) 
Ann Britton (01576 203871) 
Lilias Nichol (01576 470480) 
Lesley Brown (01461 500426) 
Frank Gibson 
Arthur Johnstone (01576 202777) 
Liz McDonnell (01576 202224) 
Julie Mills (01576 202235) 
Betty Wilson (01576 202257) 

Tickets will remain at the current 
price of £7 (£5 for members and 
young persons) 

Subscriptions will remain at £20 for 
full membership and £5 for 
Associate Members and Young 
Persons. The AGM agreed that a 
Young Person is anyone under 25 

Visiting Groups 
The Theatre recently hosted two 
events.  

On the 20th September the Guild Of 
Players brought their touring 
production of “Bazaar And 
Rummage”. The play was well-
attended and much enjoyed. 

A week later, on the 27th 
September, the theatre was used as 
part of Lockerbie Jazz Festival, 
hosting a Blues guitar workshop 
followed by several Blues 
performances 

DRAMA CLUB 
NEWS 

Remember, you can keep in touch with Lockerbie Drama Club on the 
internet . 

Website: www.lockerbiedramaclub.net 
Twitter feed: @LockerbieDrama

A scene from our last 
play, “Caught In The Net”
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